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It’s National Pet Wellness Month! 
National Pet Wellness Month is an excellent time to provide our pets with the

extra attention they require. Most of us have adopted them as members of our

family, and it is only natural that we treat them as we would our blood relatives.

So, this month, pamper your pet and show them how much you adore them.

Pet Wellness is the whole reason why we are here! WE strive to provide top notch

service, giving nose to tail exams, and providing the best diagnostics out there to

ensure that we can keep your pet as healthy as we can for as long as we can! 

Annual exams, yearly diagnostics (on those older pets and those on chronic

medications), staying up on vaccines, and flea and tick treatment are the best

ways to ensure that your furry family friends are as healthy as a horse (pun

intended)!

If you are worried that your pet may not be healthy, don’t worry! We use the

most well known and renowned laboratories out there for both in house and

send out diagnostics along with having x-ray machines, surgery services, and

other treatments available to help bring your pet back to their old self.
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Autumn is here! 
AND THE START OF THE

HOLIDAY SEASON! SEE BELOW
FOR ALL OF THE FUN EVENTS

WE HAVE PLANNED THIS
MONTH!

October 1–7 | Animal Welfare Week

October 4 | World Animal Day

October 12 | National Pet Obesity

Awareness Day

October 14 | Trunk or Treat (come join us at

Gig Harbor High to celebrate Halloween ab

it early at the annual Trunk or Treat Event!)

October 16 | Global Cat Day

October 15–21 | National Veterinary

Technician Week (Help us Celebrate all of

our amazing support staff this week! We

will eb closing early on Thursday, October

19th for a staff celebration)

October 21 | National Pets for Veterans Day

October 27 | National Black Cat Day

October 28 | National Pitbull Awareness Day 

October 31 | Halloween! 

“To mark the 30th Anniversary
of NVTW, the National
Association of Veterinary
Technicians in America
(NAVTA) has compiled a few
“Pearls of Wisdom” from a
handful of Credentialed
Veterinary Technicians who
have served the profession for
30+ years. Pearls are generally
considered the 30th
Anniversary gift, and it only
seemed fitting to offer “pearls
of wisdom” to the next
generation of Credentialed
Veterinary Technicians.”



INTRODUCING, OUR NEWSET ADDITION TO THE
TEAM, LILLY!,  OUR NEW VETERINARY ASSISTANT!
LILLY IS ANOTHER ONE OF OUR KITSAP NATIVES.

HER EXPERIENCE IS WITH HORSES, FARM
ANIMALS, AND SMALL ANIMALS. L ILLY GREW UP
COMPETING IN RODEO AND MULTIPLE RIDING

DISCIPLINES, CARING FOR ANIMALS ON A SMALL
FARM WHERE SHE LEARNED A LITTLE BIT OF

EVERYTHING. LILLY RECENTLY MOVED BACK TO
THE PNW FROM TENNESSEE AFTER LIVING THERE

FOR A COUPLE OF YEARS. DURING HER FREE
TIME, YOU'LL FIND LILLY HIKING WITH HER TWO
DOGS BURI AND ANGUS, FISHING, READING,
KNITTING, OR STARTING A NEW EMBROIDERY

PROJECT.!


